
Dear Colleagues,

Happy holidays to you!

As we finish finals this week and prepare for an extended winter break, I want to thank you for
your contribution to making Rhodes such a special place, and I hope you enjoy connecting with
family and friends over the next few weeks.

As I celebrate my first holiday season in Memphis, I’m reminded of why I chose to make this
wonderful city and this inspirational campus my home. It has been such a gift to be part of this
tremendous community of scholars, students, alumni, colleagues, and neighbors. Together we are
working to make Rhodes even better, and I look forward to what the new year will bring for all of
us.

In closing, I want to share with you this short video in celebration of a fall semester that was the
most normal semester we have had since Fall 2019. You can watch the video below.

Enjoy the holidays!
Jennifer Collins
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